
I am avid angler and commercial fisherman. I support this bill 100%.  the lack of salmon and steelhead in our rivers are a sad. I didnt 
even fish this winter or last fall due to numbers. ODF&W have failed at there job. To sustain the population of fish from predators to 
numbers of fish. I am done fishing in oregon till this improves. Hatch boxs were a success and dont know why they would have ever 
stopped 


